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DUPLEX
ENVELOPES

Double and Treble the Offerings

A small offering each Sunday means a large yearly 
offering. The person who can’t afford a large 

lump offering will gladly give a small amount each 
Sunday.

" Enlightened leadership in the congregation will see to 
it that the Duplex Envelope is put within the reach of 
every man, woman and child, for each person giving 
upon the “first day of the week,” is not only good 
business but has deep spiritual significance.”

—From The Presbyterian, July 23rd, 1914

The Duplex Envelope is the envelope strongly 
recommended by the Finance Board.

Our “New” Duplex Envelopes are guaranteed to be 
satisfactory in every respect. Any that are not absolutely 
satisfactory will be gladly replaced.

We can furnish Pink or Blue Duplex Envelopes as 
well as the White. Many Churches now use in addition 
to their regular Duplex Envelopes, Blue Envelopes for 
the Young People and Pink for the Boys and Girls. 
These we now supply at same price as White Envelopes. 
Write for Samples.

ORDER EARLY
There is always a tremendous rush of orders at the 

end of the year. The wise plan is to get your order in 
NOW.
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